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Dear patient 

 

NHS Digital has been directed to collect, process, analyse and disseminate general practice 

data to support the purposes set out in the GP Data for Planning and Research Direction 2021.  

This is a national initiative and from July 1st, 2021, patient data will be extracted from  GP 

systems on a daily basis; data will be encrypted in transit and pseudonymised.   

 

As this is a statutory obligation, practices are legally obliged to share this data, unless patients 

have opted out of having their data shared.  If you as patient want to opt out of your data 

being shared, apart from information used for your direct care,  you have the option of 

registering a Type 1 Opt-out or a National Data Opt-out, or both.   

 

If you wish to register your opt out choice, please use the following link:  

 

Make your choice about sharing data from your health records - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

You can also complete the attached form and give it to your GP practice staff. 

 

Type+1+Opt-out+f

orm.docx
 

 

http://url3019.emishealth.com/ls/click?upn=Cql9FT5Fm-2FKqCRm2SS0zaiVRDdcGKQc4rlD3JYfst9F6WJJkFw-2BcNiPSGwEwXmIRedIXnVUmzCqwGeXBshvNaYoKbm1I0TnQahtPZdXGQAv68DX5ZbwS1Mn6bqSf0H5og2Zsq2L1oEYEriDbaAmtei5m4aSkbarfM-2BsjLU85trZQh-2F1lq0i3sZntHmJ4GT-2BEoJb9yQAUpOAtJg61SVP7KhMenBX7XOz8IOQEdl2qXbdbHRIVGcEX7iiNCiSlsXR7ZLE4ruBj7NmVM-2FXreSwRbdxB-2BwSJBxVRoi3WdzHDecw-3D5its_-2FAUFPVQ1jSthe-2BuDCM0COGIsj0LpvqONDT9xhB04o4weI0wTaX8Bh1S9rH0MkdNYA2mZWuXAd6BCy-2BN-2BM-2B0QS1PBO0XK-2FHgk9UNLpaff2kOxjJVLlqJkz0u5Np9yZOzn13zkjWYefZlO3NKrrXrgiRxQrm-2FdlQCGo3D5FZ9zUmNebWmMCloAHAJdHURBc8EzxQqVCImXYYbo4aMpAz3lzA-3D-3D
https://digital.nhs.uk/about-nhs-digital/our-work/keeping-patient-data-safe/how-we-look-after-your-health-and-care-information/your-information-choices/opting-out-of-sharing-your-confidential-patient-information
https://www.nhs.uk/your-nhs-data-matters/manage-your-choice/
https://www.nhs.uk/your-nhs-data-matters/manage-your-choice/

